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Dear Parents,

On Thursday, December 10, 2015 Kitah Bet will experience a

Virtual Chanukah Day.

We ask all students to dress up in a way befitting a Jewish child of those times.

Some suggestions:

· An oversized plain shirt with a belt

· Tzitzit over clothing instead of under clothing

· Beach/pool slippers

· Large kippah

· Long skirt

· Pair of stockings tied together, wrap around leg and foot to create sandals

· Cloth head covering

· Bring a Jewish book or Torah to study in the cave

· Bring a dreidle in case any Yevanim are in sight

· Any other ideas you or your children may have

Thank you for your cooperation, we are looking forward to an exciting experience!









Morah Yiska


